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TO: Mayor and Commissioners
FROM: Jeffrey S. Goldman, Acting Assistant City Manager
THROUGH: Mark R. Lauzier, City Manager
DATE: September 11, 2018

PEDICABS

Recommended Action:
City Commission will recommend one of two options:
1. No support for Pedicabs
2. Support for Pedicabs

Background:
Attachment outlines an Introduction, Background, Current Situation, Current Regulations,
Policy/Regulatory Considerations, and Findings/Recommendations.

City Attorney Review:
N/A

Funding Source/Financial Impact:
Presently no funding for enforcement or regulation. If decision to allow Pedicabs in Delray Beach,
staff will prepare options for funding/fees.

Timing of Request:
N/A

Attachments:
1. Pedicab Memo - PDF
2. Pedicab Powerpoint - PDF
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